
  19th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

August 7, 2022 

                 Celebrating in Christ    
Saturday August 6th  
4:00 PM  Mass St. Joseph                                                           
6:00 PM  Congregations of St Joseph & Saints Peter & Paul 
Sunday   August 7th                                Polka Mass 
8:00 AM  Delores LaCrosse                Req by: Family                               
10:00AM Mass St. Joseph 
1:00 PM   Spanish Mass     
Thursday   August 11th  
8:00 AM  Rosary  
8:30 AM  Members of the Christ Child Society                               
Saturday  August 13th  
4:00 PM    Mass St Joseph  
6:00  PM  Joseph Felhofer      Req by: Keith                                                                    
Sunday   August 14th                                                                          
8:00  AM   Barbara Gosser      Req by:  Richard Gosser 
10:00 AM  Mass St Joseph                                                                                                          
1:00   PM  Spanish Mass 
==================================================================== 

  Serving in Christ                                                                                   
August 13th  

Lector:   Dan Ploor   
Eucharistic Minister: Deacon Mark 
Usher               Mike Kostreva & Bob Jennerjohn                                                                     
Sacristan:  Dan Ploor 

August 14th  
Lector:                 Rita Daubner / Comm Choir                                                    
Eucharistic Minister: Deacon Mark 
Ushers:  Dale Peterson, Pete Polich & Dick Smith          
Sacristan:   Tom Ploor  
 
================================================================== 
       

   Summary of Contributions Received
        (Treasures)           
Envelopes                             $              2,136.00                                          
Visitors                                  $                  70.00  
Online                                    $                667.00 
Candles                                 $                  14.10 
Building maintenance          $                  10.00 
    ================================================================ 

 
                    Daily Scripture Readings   

Monday:        Ez 1:2-5,24-28c / Mt 17:22-27 
Tuesday:       Ez 2:8,3:4 / Mt 18:1-5,10,12-14 
Wednesday   2 Cor 9:6-10 / Jn 12:24-26 
Thursday:     Ez 12:1-12 / Mt 18:21,19:1 
Friday:           Ez 16:1-15,60,63 or 16:59-63 / Mt 19:3-12 
Saturday       Ez 18:1-10,13b,30-32 / Mt 19:13-15                              
Sunday        Jer  38:4-6,8-10 Heb 12:1-4 / Lk 12:49-53 

 
       St Joseph Parish Mass Live on Facebook                   

Mass will be broadcast live on Saturdays at 4:00 pm on           
Facebook. Join us live on your Facebook page or you can view it 
at any time. at   https://www.facebook.com/St.JosephCatholic   

   The Mass on Spectrum Cable TV Channel 989:  Fridays                           
at 9:00 am and 6:00 pm and Sundays at 1:00 am & 6:00 pm    

2nd COLLECTION THIS WEEKEND FOR BUILDING 
AND MAINTENANCE  

    Suffering In Christ 
Did you know our Deacons  would love to visit you if 
you are home bound?  Just call the Office and we can 
make arrangements for a visit  Let me know if you 
would like communion also.    920-743-4842 
 
===================================================================                              

A perpetual candle burns in the sanctuary by the  tabernacle   
representing the real presence of Christ  in the Eucharist at all 
times. The tabernacle candle is available to parishioners who 
wish to donate. The candle cost of $30 a month in honor of a 

loved one. 
 
  The AUGUST Tabernacle Candle     
    is lit in Loving Memory of  
       Frances & Ann Bitters  
           Requested by: Their Family  

 
==============================================================          

   VOLUNTEERS                                                   
Looking for a couple of volunteers to be our Holy Dusters.  The 
window ledges and door frames could use some loving.  The 
pews could be wiped down as well.  Please Call the office if you 
think you have a few hours to spare.  It would really freshen up 
the Church.  Thank You!!!     920-743-4842        

Mass Intentions                                                                          
There are some opening for Mass Intentions for Thursdays a few 
Saturdays and Sundays. They are $10.00 a Mass just give me a 

call  or stop in at the office.  920-743-4842                                                                                       

MASS MINUTES                                                                                 
By Deacon Ed Winter                                                                             
The sign of the Cross.                                                                                

In the earliest days, followers of “The Way,” later to be called 
Christians, would recognize each other by making a sign of the 

cross  on their foreheads.  It wasn’t until the middle ages that the 
gesture was expanded to the forehead, chest, and both                   

shoulders.                                                                                                    
More important than the gesture, though, is what we say as we 
do it; “This thing I do, this prayer I offer, this work I begin, I do in 

the name…” When we were little, the good Dominican sisters 
would tell us to assess the good and bad of what we were about 
to do by asking ourselves,   “Would I do this if my mother were 
watching?” Maybe I should promise myself the first thing in the 
morning, that everything I do today, I will do in the Name of the 

Father and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit.                                             
Why don’t the ministers at Mass just walk in like everyone else? 

Next week 

Sturgeon Bay Community Blood Drive                             
Monday August 8, 2022 12:00 pm to 6:00 pm 

Tuesday August 9, 2022  9:00 to 3:00 pm       
St Peters Evangelical Lutheran Church                                 

For an appointment  call 1-800-733-2767 

St Joseph’s Parish is looking for  a Eucharistic minister to go to 
the nursing  homes 1 Sunday a month.  Call   St Joseph’s if     
interested 920-743-2062           
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As stewards of the great treasure of faith, 

We must be vigilant until the Lord’s return. 

      $crip                                                                                  
$CRIP fundraising is a program that enables our families to 
help raise money for SS Peter and Paul Parish. We Receive a 
percentage from Sale of Scrip Cards. We need you to                    
Purchase $crip during the week at the parish Office, or before 
and after Mass. It Doesn’t Cost you Anything Extra! Thank you 
to everyone who does purchase $crip!  There are many      
shopping opportunities for all.   

                             Blessing Box                                                           
           Located on the side of Church                                          
We are accepting hand made items or new items for          
children and adults. With School starting soon we also 
could use school supplies. Please contact a  volunteer if 
you have any  questions.  Thank You for supporting our  
parish Blessing Box.                                                                                                             

 Nancy Anderson 920-743-0216,                                     
 Cathy Gerdmann 920-823-2934,                                       
 Rae Ann Gosser 920-743-2781,                                           
 Karen J. Haen 920-495-3197,                                       
 Pat Ploor  920-559-035 

                                                                                                                                                                                    
Please  save your Tadych’s Marketplace Receipts                    
This is such a great and easy way to raise money for our 
church and it doesn’t cost anything extra.  We receive 1%           
of the  purchases                                                                                                

This week we spotlight                                                                                          
HUEHNS FUNERAL HOME LLC                                                        

Thank you for supporting our Parish                                                
See the back of our bulletin for more information  

Thank you for Your Support of the Seminarian Collection         
Over the past seventeen years, the Seminarian Collection has 
supported 38 men in their formation to the priesthood . Thank 
you for your prayers and financial support that helped a make 

this collection a success!   

Our diocese has been blessed by a generous anonymous gift to 
the one by one campaign. This gift will cover the costs of our 
seminarians’ tuition, room and board, as well as the Kairos                
formation house for the next five years.  As a result of this              
generosity, the Seminarian Collection has been paused.   

Please continue to pray for our seminarians and for an increase 
in vocations. If you know a man that would make a great priest, 
please tell him and ask him to be open to God’s call.  To learn 
more about how we are supporting ministries that are raising 

vocations, please visit                                   
www.catholicfoundationgb.org/vocations 

PARISH COUNCIL MEETING                                                               
AUGUST 18, 2022 at 6:00 pm                                                                   

In the office library  

Don’t forget to go down stairs after Mass and get your                
Belgian Pie.   

 Edge and Teen Life Middle and High School                                             
 Religious Education and Youth Ministry 

Our 2023 Confirmation class has already had their entrance interview AND 
spent time serving others in July! Some of the class along with some of our 
middle schoolers and 9-11th graders are helping this weekend at Door 
County Candle! We helped back in May and we loved it so much we                 
wanted to go back and help.                                                                                     
Our Confirmation students are also going to be gathering for their sessions 
in August. We are up and running early so we can be prepared for the final 
Sacrament of Initiation.                                                                                               
If you haven’t  been involved with Confirmation and have a senior I high 
school, please contact Sarah ASAP to get signed up.                                

In other news….. 

While we are starting to work on registration and surveys for our                           
upcoming Edge and Life Teen year, we are still in summer!   A few weeks 
ago our middle schoolers gathered at Corpus Christi for a fun social night.  
It is so good to be in community again.                                                                
Check our Sturgeon Bay Edge and Life Teen for pictures and updates on  
our  exciting summer! 

EXPLORES the SUNDAY SCRIPTUES!                                        
St. Joseph  Faith Formation Center                                                                      

Tuesdays, 10:00 am                                                       
This Bible discussion provides an                                   

opportunity for adults to explore and discover what the 
Bible says by asking  questions about its content,                  searching for 

answers and  discover what it means to   individuals as they are  chal-
lenged to live the Scripture’s  life transforming message. All are welcome! 

Come see what we are all about!        

We need you! Come join the Fun!                                                                         
The Genesis Program is in need of someone to help as an aide in the 4th 
grade. Also, we are looking for subs in all grades! For more information 

contact    Laura Hoffman at lhoffman@stjosephsb.com 

 Liturgy of the Word for Children!                                                    
All Children ages 4 through 3rd grade are invited to                                              

participate in the Liturgy of the Word for Children at the                                       
10:00 am Sunday Mass at St. Joseph Church.                                                      

The Genesis Face book page has changed! You can find us on Facebook 
under GENESIS/TriParish Elementary                                                                   

Religious Program.  Look for upcoming information for the Genesis                 
Program!                 

KNIGHTS OF COLLUMBUS                                                                       
Knights of Columbus Council 2478 of Sturgeon Bay has  selected                         

Edward Leist Family to receive its Family of the month award.  Each 
month the council selects a family from one of the four parishes.  It is not 

required that a KC member be part of the nominated family.  Anyone   
wishing to suggest a family for nomination may contact a member of the K 

of C council 2478. Congratulation and God bless the                                         
Edward Leist Family! Thank you Cletus Schwoerer Family Director 

Knights of Columbus Council 2478 of Sturgeon Bay                                     
608-516-1448 schwocj@yahoo.com 

God indeed is my savior; I am confident and unafraid. 

you are home bound?  Just call the Office and we can 

                              

==============================================================          
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